
 
October 23, 2024 
 
 
Re:  Orangeville Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Detachment Board Appointments 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Orangeville, at its 
Regular Council Meeting held on October 21, 2024, approved the following resolution: 
 

That report CPS-2024-071, Orangeville OPP Detachment Board 
Appointments, be received; and 
 
That Council confirm that the Orangeville Police Service Board 
Appointments for Mayor Lisa Post and Deputy Mayor Todd Taylor through 
resolution number 2022-381 be continued under the Orangeville Ontario 
Provincial Police (OPP) Detachment Board as the Council representatives; 
and 
 
That Council confirm that the Orangeville Police Service Board 
Appointment for Ian McSweeney through resolution number 2023-073 be 
continued under the Orangeville Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) 
Detachment Board as the Community representative. 
 

Carried Unanimously. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Jordyn Lavecchia-Smith 
Deputy Clerk 
 
 


